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	SUMMARY OF March 2009 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 2
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.

       Prepared materials and mailings for the 2009 ICAE/ILCAE Symposium 



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 12

	
	
	
	
	

	        FCAE Staff Meeting – Springfield
        Ag Legislative Day - Springfield

        Illinois FFA Foundation Board Meeting – Springfield
         IAVAT Board of directors Meeting - Springfield
        CTE Elite Conference Planning Meeting - Springfield
        Chicago School Visits – Chicago area (2 days)
        Illinois Workforce Task Force Meeting  - JJC – Joliet

        ROE Department Head Meeting – Champaign

        MANNRS Conference – Indianapolis

        CTE-CRI Conference call meeting 

        IAITC conference call meeting

        HB1922 conference call meeting

	
	
	
	

	III.  Other Activities - 3

	
	
	
	
	

	        Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

        Worked on ILCAE/ICAE Annual Report

        Sent weekly messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

        

	IV.  Miles Traveled  -1333

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	  Attended the National MANNRS Conference in Indianapolis since it was so close to Illinois.  It was an excellent opportunity to connect with minority students that are pursuing agricultural related careers and learn more how we can provide for their needs.  FCAE sponsored five groups from across that state to attend the Friday sessions.  This was a great educational opportunity for those participants.   Ag Legislative Day is an important time for students and teachers to communicate their gratitude to legislators for the continued support of the Ag Ed line item in the ISBE budget.  We must continue our communications until a budget is signed. I had the opportunity to spend two days with Sarah Hileman, Jim Craft and Harley Hepner  visiting schools in the Chicago area. I really enjoyed the opportunity to see these programs and learn about the students.  Illinois Agricultural Education and the FFA must research how we can better serve the needs of the diverse interest and opportunities that are available to students in these schools.  There is a tremendous opportunity in the vast number of students that we are not currently serving.

	

	

	

	


